HAWARDEN PARK

GIRLS AND LADIES

FOOTBALL CLUB

We are thrilled to announce an exciting project. Our intention is to provide a
fantastic new facility for our girls and ladies to enjoy and thrive through the
beautiful game. With the explosion in women’s football, it’s timely to launch a
brand-new club. We strive to give added opportunity for girls and ladies in our
area to simply enjoy the sport. As of the 1st of June 2024, we have launched a new
club for Girls and Women. We have arrived at the starting block of a 5-year
business plan.

The Boring Bit!

Off the pitch stuff: Governance structures are in place; The Charity Commission have done due
diligence and have authorised our position as a Community Interest Corporation Charity - registration
number 1208531. Thereby hopefully giving confidence in our long-term intentions.

The Interesting Bit!

On the pitch stutf: The FAW the national governing body can see our desire and have accepted our
inclusion in the North East league. Experienced qualified coaches are in place and players are being
registered ready to represent Hawarden Park.

The Important Bit!
We have an enthusiastic body of people our Volunteers who are stepping up and will be ready to face
the challenges of growing a club from scratch.

The VERY Important Bit!

We are now in a position to seek sponsors and partners going forward. From shirt, kit & team wear
sponsorship opportunities, to social media shout outs and new club merchandise to display in your
offices, we will be keen to build a relationship with those that get behind us. We have the enthusiasm
and experience amongst our trustees and volunteers to make this happen. As all clubs we are and will
be reliant on the support of the business and wider community to get behind our endeavors. We hope
you can join us on our journey and become part of the heritage of Hawarden Park FC.

The Fun Bit!
Let's play Football and build an enjoyable and thriving club of which our members and their families
can be proud. Let us together make this a reality.

You can show your support by following our social media content!

Hawarden Park Girls and Ladies Football Club
hawardenparkfeegmail.com - 07557 046677
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